
The Municipality of Anchorage Project Management & Engineering 
Department (MOA PM&E) is planning to reconstruct Tasha Drive (from 
Flamingo Drive to Northwood Street) to meet current MOA design 
criteria for a local roadway. 

•	 The Final Design Study Memo is 
available on the project website. 

•	 Starting in late October 2024, 
One Stop Services will survey the 
sanitary sewer services of several 
properties on the north side of 
Tasha Drive. Only properties with 
signed Right of Entry Permits will 
be surveyed. 

•	 The preliminary design (65%) 
is scheduled to be completed 
by December 2024, with final 
documents ready by Spring 2025.

• New road foundation 
• New asphalt pavement
• New curb & gutter

• Continuous storm drain system
• Improved street lighting

The MOA has contracted with CRW Engineering Group, Inc. (CRW) to 
provide engineering services. The project is funded through the design 
phase using local road bonds. Construction has not yet been funded. 

For more information and to sign up for periodic 
e-mail updates, please visit the web page or contact:  

Holly Spoth-Torres,  
Public Involvement

(907) 223-0136   •   Holly@HuddleAK.com

www.TashaDriveReconstruction.com

October 2024
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